
Oregon’s New YSHCN Program: Expanding Health Care for 
Young Adults with Special Health Care Needs

Join this information session for young adults, caregivers, and 
professionals who work with young adults

Thurs., Nov 7,  2024
6:00 pm -7:00 pm

Register here
https://tinyurl.com/57xd4pdk

You will receive 
a Zoom link 
via email 

Cost: Free 

Simultaneous 
Spanish interpretation provided.

Request interpretation in other 
languages by October 24, 2024.

The Family to Family Health Information Center is a project of the Oregon Center for Children and 
Youth with Special Health Needs. It is supported by the Health Resources and Services Administration 
(HRSA) of the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) (Grant # H84MC21658/Family 
Professional Partnerships

Starting Jan. 1, 2025, the Oregon 
Health Plan (OHP) will offer more 
benefits to young adults ages 19 and 
20 who have special health care 
needs!  

This program is called the Young 
Adults with Special Health Care 
Needs (YSHCN) program.

Join the ORF2FHIC and the Oregon 
Health Authority (OHA) to learn 
more.

We will cover:
• What is YSHCN Program?
• What benefits does it offer?
• Eligibility requirements
• How to enroll 
• What this new program means 

for Oregon’s young adults

Presented by:
Max Derenoncourt, MD, MPH
Young Adults with Special 
Health Care Needs Policy 
Analyst
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